
 

CONQUEROR NEWS 
The FCS office can be reached by calling 920-897-3380 or by email at fcs@faithcs.org. 

Visit our website at www.faithcs.org and like us on Facebook. May 24, 
2024 

Monday, May 27th 
 - No School:  Memorial Day 
Tuesday, May 28th 
 - School Board Meeting at 6:30 pm 
Wednesday, May 29th 
 - Combined Chapel—Testimonies 
Thursday, May 30th 
 - Lunch—Make sure you pack a lunch 
 - Lake Lundgren Bible Camp Work Day  
  For 7th—12th grades  
Friday, May 31st 
 - Last Day of school for 1st—12th grades 
 - Academic Awards Program at 2:15 pm 
 - Senior Graduation at 6:00 pm 

    KINDERGARTEN  
    GRADUATION 
    Join us for Kindergarten Graduation 
 tonight, Friday, May 24, at 6:00 pm.   
 We will have 6 graduates. 
Our 2024 Kindergarten Graduates are: 
 Alijah Bochra 
 Constance Bonner 
 Mason Heisel 
 Abram Huerta 
 Connelly Mertens 
 Vivian Sopata 

FRIDAY, MAY 31 
Friday, May 31, is the last day of school. 
 
There will be an Academic Awards Chapel at 
2:15 pm for students and the public is welcome 
to attend. 
 
Senior Graduation will be at 6:00 pm. 

THURSDAY LUNCH 
Thursday, May 30, there will be no school lunch 
provided.  Please remember to pack a lunch. 

NO COLEMAN PUBLIC BUS 
There will be no Coleman Public bus running on 
Friday, May 31st.  Please plan accordingly. 

LLBC WORK DAY 
FCS will once again be helping out at Lake 
Lundgren Bible Camp as an end-of-year service 
project.  The purpose of this event is for the 7th-
12th grade students to serve the camp and help 
them get ready for the summer camping season.  
We will be clearing bike trails, raking leaves, and 
cleaning cabins.  This year’s work day will be on 
Thursday, May 30.  Students should dress ap-
propriately for outdoor work.  We will leave 
school at 8:15am and will return by 2:45 pm for 
normal, after school bus transportation.   
The students need to bring a sack lunch. 

MEMORIAL DAY 
There will be no school on Monday, May 27. 

WEEKLY 

THANK YOU 
FCS would like to thank everyone that purchased items at 
the play concessions.  Over 500 dollars was raised for the 
Nationals account.  (the Nationals account is what helps 
offset expenses for those that travel to the Spring Nationals 
Competition at Bob Jones University). 

YEARBOOK 
It’s time to purchase your 2023-2024 yearbook. 
Flyers were sent home with students.  Please return your 
order to Miss Humphreys’ mailbox in the office by Friday, 
May 31. 
Please note that 7th-12th grade students will get a yearbook 
and will not need to order one. 

SUMMER HOURS 
Summer hours for the FCS office will be from 9 am—3 pm 
on Tuesday and Wednesday starting the week of June 10. 

TIMBER RATTLERS GAME 
Many students earned a ticket to a Timber Rattlers game 
from participating in a reading program earlier this spring.  
The game is set for Tuesday, June 4, 2024, at 6:40 pm.  
Others can join the fun by purchasing tickets.  More infor-
mation was emailed. 


